
Grade 2 News 
Friday, June 24, 2022 

Homeroom 21—Mrs. Kelsey Kelly 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

This will be my final newsletter for the year! Please make note of the upcoming 

events for our last few days of school…  

 

1. The LME 2022 Talent Show is available on the school website. What a fabulous 

job by all students! It was awesome to see the variety of talents displayed by our 

students at LME!       

 

2. Bowling Fieldtrip—Monday afternoon! Thank you again to everyone for being 

such willing volunteers. I appreciate some of you bowing out to give others the 

chance to attend as volunteers. I have been in touch with those who are coming 

as volunteers on Monday. 

 

3. Last Day of School—Tuesday, June 28th—Report cards will be available online 

and year end gifts will be handed out! 

 

4. Most books and supplies have been sent home already, but there may be the 

odd thing that still shows up.  

 

5. One last thing…THANK-YOU for all the help and support that you give as 

parents throughout the year! It was wonderful to see the involvement and 

interest from you in the activities we participate in at school. The children love 

the attention and I genuinely appreciate your contributions and effort you have 

put into your child’s learning. I have truly enjoyed getting to know and working 

with your child this year. They have made my job fun and 

I have enjoyed helping them learn and watching them grow. 

I will surely miss them!   

 
Have a wonderful summer break! 

 
 

 


